
Glassboro Public Schools 
 

 
 

MEMO 

 

 

To:  Dr. Mark Silverstein, Superintendent of Schools 

 

From: Dr. Robert Preston, Chief Academic Officer 

   

Date: September 9, 2022 

 

Re: Action Memo 

       September 21, 2022 Board Meeting 

 

 

Request Board approval of the following staff member funded by Title I ESEA-ESSA for the 

2022-23 school year.  

 

 

 Name Location Position Salary % Title I Grant Salary 

Nicole Werner-Pidgeon DLB Teacher $94,273.00  100% $94,273.00  

Sarah Pagan DLB Teacher $63,672.00 100% $63,672.00 

Heather Rittman DLB Teacher $67,872.00  100% $67,872.00  

Renee Seabrook-Hart DLB Teacher $94,623.00  100% $94,623.00 

Carrie Owens JHR Teacher $96,523.00  100% $96,523.00 

Wayne Rulon GHS Teacher $92,873.00  33% $30,648.00  

Michelle Meehan TEB Teacher $62,472.00  33% $20,616.00 

Alexis George TEB Teacher $92,873.00  33% $30,648.00 

Maureen Morrison GHS Teacher $95,123.00  33% $31,391.00  


